
Please vote no on HB 4135. As a former caretaker for adults with dementia and Alzheimer's, I feel strongly that this 

bill is not written to protect vulnerable Oregonian's rights to basic food and water. We must protect those who 

cannot protect themselves. Please vote no on HB 4135. 
 

Megan Gapp 

pinkcheese16@yahoo.com 
Aumsville, OR 
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